
 

 

January 1, 2025 
 
To, 
The Listing Department 
BSE Limited,  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai – 400001        

To, 
The Listing Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 
Exchange Plaza, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East),  
Mumbai – 400051 

 

 

       
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Sub: Intimation regarding change of name of Registrar and Transfer Agent (RTA) 

We wish to inform you that we have received a communication on December 31, 2024, from 
our RTA i.e., Link Intime India Private Limited with respect to change of its name from                      
‘Link Intime India Private Limited’ to ‘MUFG Intime India Private Limited’ effective from 
December 31, 2024.  
 
We request you to take note of the same and update the name of ‘MUFG Intime India Private 
Limited’ as RTA of the Company for the Non-Convertible Debentures issued on a private 
placement basis. Please note that the address and contact details of the RTA remain 
unchanged. 
 
Kindly take the same on record. 

Thanking you,  
 
Yours faithfully, 
  
For Tata Capital Housing Finance Limited 
 
    
 
 
Sanna Gupta 
Company Secretary 
 


		2025-01-01T11:38:51+0530
	SANNA GUPTA




